Daily Bulletin
September 9, 2019

Upcoming:

9-11 Minimum Day

Students:

Students: Please remember to bring your Emergency Card back to the office if you haven’t done so.

. Attention students: hitting or slapping on the back of the neck is not allowed.

Attention all 8th graders! Have you ever wanted to explore the east coast, see Washington D.C. and
New York city? Mr. Harrington will be taking another group of students to the east coast this summer!
There will be a parent meeting THIS Thursday the 12t at 6pm. Don’t miss out, this will be a trip of a
lifetime.

8th graders, it's time to sign up for CJSF again. Get your applications from Ms. Sensney in room 13,
Mrs. Campbell in room 27 or your science teacher. Applications are due in the office at 3:30 on
September 20th. No late applications will be accepted.

The library is open this week. Book Club starts Wednesday.



